
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
 
 Premier Ford - has ruled out Ontario-wide fourplex policy and states it would be a 
"massive mistake" 

Also, that "we are not going to go into communities and build four-storey.... buildings 
beside residents." 
 
Oakville has exploded with growth.  Double the growth rate of Ontario and the 
GTHA.    Oakville is building 58% (2022) of the homes in Halton. 
Oakville (in Oakville News) said it has 2,701 housing starts.    Thats as big as Waterdown in 
one year.   Are we Oakville, or are we starting to look like Missisauga and 
Brampton.   Where is this going? 
 
Please vote against these amendments on May 6.  
 
Sincerely, 
Paula Durbano, Oakville Resident  

 


